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July 6. 1978

TO: SUPA Officers and Trustees

FROM: Howard W. Bremer

AttaChed youwill find a copy of the proposed bill for a uniform
Federal patent policy for small bus-iness. universities and non­
profit organizations for your review and comment. Considerable
effort and thought has already gone into the provisions of the bill
and it appears that at least one and maybe more sponsors can be
found in the Senate for it. Also enclosed you will find a copy of
a recent notice in the Patent. Trademark and Copyright Journal
relating to the creation of a committee to study industrial inno­
vation. If you have any suggestions for nominations for appoint­
ment to this committee please make them directly or let me
know and we can make such nominations on behalf of SUPA. In
any event. I think we should have a good representation from
the university sector on such committee so that our views can
be expressed forcefully.

HWB:rw
Enc.

Bill: Sorry you couldn't attend our meeting in ChiCago on June 26.
I thought it was advisable to go ahead since we did have a majority
of the people available on that date.

Along with the other material you will find enclosed a copy of the
statement which I made at the Nelson hearings on June 20. The other
item enclosed is some commentary by Arthur Whale that was given
at the recent APLA meetings anq is timely.

H. W. B.
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